
  

Alberni Valley Lions Visit the
Comox Valley Monarch Lions 

During an April 10, 2017 visit to the Comox Valley Monarch Lions
Club, Alberni Valley Lions Club President, Dianna Dalton accepts a
presentation of our Meeting Bell from Past District Governor, Lion Steve
Morey.  Lion Steve spent 16 hours refurbishing our bell and affixed a
engraved teak wood plaque as a base.  Thank you Steve!



  

Alberni Valley Lions Visit the Comox Valley
Monarch Lions 

On April 10, 2017 Alberni Valley Lions Club visited the Comox Valley Monarch Lions Club to retrieve
our Meeting Bell and socialize with club members, guests from the Qualicum Bay Lions Club and other
invited attendees. As usual, the Comox Valley Monarch Lions were excellent hosts.  Attending from the
Alberni Valley Lions were Lions Don Clark, Dianna Dalton, Rob Dalton, Tom Hall, Don Hudson, Ron
Metcalfe, Gary Price, Lyle Roe and Doug Stoutley. 
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